
Invitation for Bids (IFB)

Government of Saint Lucia
Supply of Photovoltaic Systems
The Government of Saint Lucia has announced its intention to reduce energy

consumption in the public sector by 20% by the year 2020. To assist in this regard,

funding has been received from the Republic of China (Taiwan) for the

Sustainable Energy in Saint Lucia: From Concept to Action project to support

energy efficiency in the public sector. A key component of this project is the

installation of photovoltaic systems on suitable public buildings.

The Department of Sustainable Development invites sealed bids from eligible

bidders for the procurement of two (2) 25kWp photovoltaic (PV) systems as part

of a strategy to incorporate sustainable energy into the public sector. Bidding

will be conducted through the National Competitive Bidding (NCB) procedures

according to the Government of Saint Lucia’s procurement rules. Details about

all requirements for the hardware and services to be delivered can be obtained

from the bidding documents.

Persons interested in bidding should register with the Renewable Energy Division

of the Department of Sustainable Development by accessing the registration

forms on the Government of Saint Lucia website www.govt.lc and emailing

completed forms to est@govt.lc or delivering completed forms to the

Renewable Energy Division, First Floor, Caribbean Cinemas.

Please note that the bidding documents will be provided upon registration as

well as other necessary instructions for submitting bids.

http://www.govt.lc
mailto:est@govt.lc


For further information please contact the Renewable Energy Division at
telephone number 451-8746 or email est@govt.lc .
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